
2022 Legislative Update  

Board of Speech-Language Pathology & Audiology 

 

The following bill was enacted by the General Assembly during the 2022 legislative session and 

impacts the Board of Speech-Language Pathology & Audiology and/or the Board of Speech-

Language Pathology & Audiology licensees:  

 

 

Audiology Speech-Language Pathologist Compact (ASLP Compact), H.3840/Act 160 

H.3840 enters South Carolina into the Audiology Speech-Language Pathologist Licensure 

Compact (ASLP Compact) by adding Sections 40-67-500 to 40-67-640 to the speech-language 

pathology practice act to authorize an audiologist or speech-language pathologist licensed by a 

home state to be recognized by each member state under a privilege to practice in each member 

state.  To obtain a compact privilege, a licensee must meet the statutory requirements, and satisfy 

the state and national fingerprint criminal background check requirements.  

Effective date: May 13, 2022 

 

 

Disclaimer: This legislative update is not intended as legal advice. LLR is providing this 

legislative update to notify licensees of recently enacted legislation that may impact his or 

her practice area or license.  This legislative update provides only a high level overview of 

enacted legislation and licensees are urged to review the entire enacted legislation, which is 

available in the hyperlinks above. 

 

https://www.scstatehouse.gov/sess124_2021-2022/bills/3840.htm

